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6th June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are really looking forward to a fun-filled Activity Week with the children who are not attending Tile 

Barn. I will be overseeing the week's activities, supported by Ms Ince and Mr Keone. 

We have already met with the children to discuss the plans, and they are very excited about what’s in 

store! 

Key Information: 

● Children should wear non-school uniform all week. 

 

● Drop-off and pick-up times remain the same as usual. 

 

● The weather looks promising, but as we’ll be spending plenty of time outdoors, please ensure your 

child comes prepared for all conditions. They will need: 

 

○ A waterproof jacket 

 

○ A sun hat 

 

○ Sun cream already applied in the morning 

 

○ Sensible footwear (trainers are ideal) 

 

Activities Planned Include: 

● Scavenger hunt 

 

● Team-building challenges 

 

● Sculpture art project 

 

● Fire lighting and a campfire with s’mores 
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● Den building and a nature hunt in Daux Wood 

 

● Multi-sports afternoon 

 

● The Great Year 6 Bake Off 

 

● Afternoon tea party with a special guest 

 

While we have a general timetable, we’ll remain flexible to make the most of the weather each day. 

On Wednesday, we plan to visit Daux Wood for our den building and nature exploration. 

As part of the Bake Off challenge, your child has chosen what they would like to make and will bring home 

a list of ingredients. We’d be very grateful if you could help by providing these. We will also contribute 

whatever we can from school. 

All medical information will be taken from our records, so please let us know if there have been any recent 

changes to your child’s health or medication. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss anything about your child in relation to Activity Week, 

please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

We’re looking forward to a brilliant week with the children and are keeping our fingers crossed for sunny 

skies! 

 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Hatrick 

 


